2024 BAGPIPES AND BONNETS EVENT:

Please be aware that the Bagpipes and Bonnets Easter Egg Hunt that was scheduled
for today, Saturday, March 23 has been canceled due to inclement weather. The
event has been rescheduled for tomorrow, Sunday, March 24 at L. Vernon Allen Park
from 12:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M. Please be aware that a small section of Ahern
Boulevard between Decker Drive and Revere Circle will be closed at 8:00 A.M.



